
On May 2nd the 5th and 6th grade students went to Living 
History Farms for the day. We had a great trip and learned a lot 
about how farming has changed in Iowa. Here are the 5th 
graders highlights from the day. 
 
Joel Benitez-Tello - I liked seeing the geese that we would see 
around. 
 
Ryan Cormany - I liked the bus trip there and back. 

Cody Holt - I liked the 1850’s farm because the views would be 
glorious with all that space! 
 
Caitlyn Jacobs - I liked being able to shop at the gift shop. 

Taylor Lindner - The broom shop was neat because of how they 
made the rooms. 
 
Lindsay Peck - The bank was so neat because we got to see the 
safe and the grill from the Albert City Bank. 
 
Victor Rivera - The thing I liked the most was the tractor ride 
out to the different farms. 
 
Caden Rydstrom - The Ioway Indian Farm was my favorite 
because they had to build their homes from nothing, they had 
to be resourceful. 
 
Ariel Simpson - The General Store was my favorite because the 
baby bottle was so neat! 
 
Isaac Torres -  I loved eating at Pizza Ranch! 

Aiden Sorensen - I liked the school, it looks so cool with the 
desks and how many different ages would in there. 
 



 
 
 

 
 


